
PG and Research Department of Mathematics 

The Department of Mathematics commemorates the service of the beloved 

sisters of St.Anne of Tiruchirapalli who sowed the seed in 1972 for the upcoming 

Ramanujams of JAC family.  The fraternity of Mathematics feels elated on stepping 

into the sparkling jubilation of their academic journey.  Our hearts are brimming 

with joy and gratitude to the revered sisters of St.Anne of Tiruchirapalli for their 

perseverance, courage and assiduity to reach the pinnacle as the PG and Research 

Department of Mathematics.  Divine invocation for the successful academic journey 

of JACMAT family these magnificent fifty years was sought on 13.08.2021. 


